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ISSUE: HOUSING 

(Bronx, NY)- Senator José M. Serrano wrote a letter to the New York City Housing Authority (NYCHA) expressing his concerns
with regards to the lack of repairs at Mitchell Houses Senior Center in the Bronx. Serrano visited the center in November of last
year and noticed the concerning and hazardous large opening in the ceiling adjacent to the entrance, which was the result of water
damage. Serrano urged NYCHA to take into consideration the health and well-being of the seniors at the center being exposed to
these health hazards. See below for letter.  

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/housing

